Livermore High School Bulletin for Monday, October 16, 2023
School News 
Combined Orchestra Rehearsal Reminder to all orchestra students there is a mandatory combined rehearsal after school on Monday, October 16th from 3:45pm - 5:14pm. 
Fall Concert Attention LHS Students & Staff! Come check out the award winning LHS bands and orchestras in a spooktacularfall fall concert on October 18th at 6:00pm in the LHS theater. Admission is free for all.  
Flag Football Eat at Chili's and support the Flag Football Team on Wednesday, October 18th. Present the event flyer to your server to earn money for the team. See Mr. Wade or Mr. Petersdorf for a flyer.  
Career Center This is a PSAT reminder for all juniors and the freshmen and sophomores who will be taking the PSAT exam later this month. On Wednesday, October 18, your attendance is required at a mandatory Digital Readiness Check session starting at 8:30am. Bring your fully charged school Chromebook and be on-time! Information has been emailed to all registered test-takers. Check your school email for more info and to find your room assignment.  
Class of 2024 Safe & Sober Grad Night Fundraiser Book your Senior & Family Portraits to support the Class of 2024 Safe & Sober Grad Night. Details can be found on the LHS Website.  
Senior Skit Practice Attention Seniors!! Homecoming Skit practice is today from 5:30-7:00pm in the dance room. See you there!  
Career Center USC - University of Southern California - will be on campus today - head to the Quad during lunch to visit the information table! You can find a complete list of colleges visiting LHS on the Career Center website and in the Career Center.  
Homecoming Rally Hey Cowboys! Deck out in pink for our Homecoming Rally and Football Game this Friday, October 20th!!  
FFA Livermore FFA will be selling Creepy Little Friends Floral Arrangements for $28.95. Arrangements will be available for pick up on October 27th. Get your orders in early to ensure you get one!!  
Career Center Cowboys! CAP is canceled this Wednesday, October 18 to accommodate a PSAT-related Digital Readiness Check. Only registered PSAT test-takers should be on campus at 8:30am on October 18. Period 1 instruction will begin at 9:00am as usual. CAP will resume on Wednesday, October 25.  
Club News 
Body Positive Alliance "Please join the LHS Body Positive Alliance to discuss the things that influence how/when/why we chose to eat and how best to avoid rigid diet culture rules that take the joy out of food. The LHS/BPA meets Monday in room 404 at lunch. We are always welcoming to new members or old ones who want to join us for a great discussion."  
[bookmark: _GoBack]SAGA Club Come and be part of the SAGA (pronounced Sah-ga please) Club. SAGA stands for Sexuality and Gender Awareness, and the club meets Fridays during lunch in room 408-we hope to see you this Friday! Express yourself in front of people who will accept you; people of all orientations are welcome. This is a safe place for all!  

          Always Stay Humble and Kind
